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12th December 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

After School Sports Clubs

We are delighted to be continuing with our after school sports club’s following the Christmas break.

Please see below the sports clubs we have on offer for this half term:-

‘Everyone Active’ who are sports coaches from Shobnall leisure complex will be joining us to run one

multi-sports session a week.  Starting w/c 9th January 2023:-

Monday’s (3:30 until 4:30pm)  for Year 1, 2, 3, 4, 5 and 6

https://forms.gle/SZMg7bma6VbrmDnn9

These sessions will be at a cost of £18.00 per child (£3.00 a week) and payable via ParentPay. Please

click on the Google form link above or alternatively copy and paste the link into your browser, if your

child would like to take part.

‘Soccerstars UK’ will also be continuing with one football session a week w/c 9th January 2023 for

Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 children (For additional information and to book a place on this course their

website address is: www.soccerstarsuk.co.uk). Information regarding this session is attached but

just in case …..

Tuesday’s (3:30 until 4:30pm) for Year 3, 4, 5 and 6

www.soccerstarsuk.co.uk

Telephone: 01332 368000 or 07835 670939

Cont/…
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Please note that if your child chooses to take part in an activity, all booking forms will need to be

completed by Friday 16th December to ensure that your child has a place in their preferred after

school club. Payment for the Monday Multi-Sports club will be uploaded to ParentPay once numbers

have been confirmed and for Soccer Stars, payment is made direct to the Company.

We hope these activities will help children grow in confidence, gain a new skill and most importantly

thoroughly enjoy the activity they may choose to participate in!

Best wishes,

Ms E Bowring

Headteacher


